
 

 

Chanakya National Law University, Patna 

Date : 09.08.2024 

NOTICE FOR PLACEMENT 

All the students who have passed UG/PG from Chanakya National Law University, 

Patna are hereby informed that the Board of Revenue, Govt. of Bihar wants to fill-in three 

Legal Experts position on contractual basis. The selected candidates will be placed at Patna 

only. They will be required to work full-time in the said department. 

Those candidates who are interested in joining the said position are requested to fill-in 

their details through the following Google Form Link latest by Sunday, the 11th August, 2024: 

https://forms.gle/ppj9A1exgFpHiV127 

The application received after 11th August, 2024 will not be accepted.  

The 12 applications will be shortlisted on the basis of their UG/PG marks and it would be 

sent to the Board of Revenue, Govt. of Bihar for further course of action. The shortlisted candidates 

will be interviewed by the Board of Revenue. The date of interview will be Wednesday, the 14th August, 

2024. The venue and time of the interview will be intimated to the shortlisted candidates through their 

email latest by 13th August, 2024. 

 

Note : CNLU is just a facilitator, we are not involved in the selection process, the 

concerned department has complete authority over the selection process. 
 

Please visit our University website https://cnlu.ac.in/career-development-cell/ 

regularly for any update in this regard. 

 

 

Sd/- 
Dr. Shweta Vats 

Assistant Professor of Management 

& 

Placement Chair, CNLU, Patna 

Sd/- 

Prof. (Dr.) S. P. Singh 
Registrar 

CNLU, Patna 
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